[Thee ——nnes RECATNE eERTION Y.
' . L Y
ut PORS QAJV[JJ dy

YL 13

L)) " LULG
L -
Republic of the Philippines o oG
é’ Department of Environment and Natural Resources| 2™ ““"”_Ci e ‘3“?::‘5._'__________4
e MIMAROPA REGION —
—l AL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE

e PROVINCI .
— Brgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City
Telfax No. (043) 434-8791

October 10, 2022

MEMORANDUM
TO : The OIC-Community Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
Santa Monica, Puerto Princesa City
FROM : The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR THE RENEWAL OF LEASE CONTRACT

OF NICANOR HERNANDEZ [B-2022-89146]

Referred is 2 Memo instructions dated September 14, 2022 from the OIC-Assistant
Regional Director Maximo C. Landrito, received 19® of September, 2022 by this office to
prepare an updated appraisal report and all other documents taking into consideration all the
observations, comments and recommendations of the LMB Director relative to the renewal of the
lease contract now to be succeeded/ named to John Paul R. Hernandez vice his late father,

Nicanor Hernandez.

In view thereof and for purposes of speedy processing of the renewal of the lease
contract agreement, kindly advised Mr. John Paul R. Hernandez to coordinate with that office.
Thereafter, submit copies of the duly accomplished updated appraisal report and renewal of the
Lease Contract Agreement for evaluation and subsequent approval of the Regional Office.

ELIZARDO B. CAYATOC

Cc:

The OIC-ARDTS DENR-PA
DENR By the Bay Building, 1515 Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila PEN Rof{}l‘(f“g/\fﬁDNp
DENR VOIP (02) 8248-3367/8249-3367 LOC. 2701 R E L E A s -
Website: hup://mimaropa.@_p_r.gov.ph/ By b E D
Email: mimaroparegion@ denr.gov.ph B = e — =

O e 2 i s 20 i B TN ZE -
Doc. Ref. No. 2022-8392 B3
TSD-RPS/DFD



